
Nursery - Summer Term 2023 

Supporting your child 
Please continue to support your child’s 

development at home by reading stories 
with them, singing songs and playing 

games.  
Encourage them to be independent by 
dressing and undressing on their own. 

As the days get warmer: 
 Quality suncream should be applied before 

your child comes to school.  
 Children should bring sun hats in to school 

(please make sure they are clearly named). 
 Children should wear uniform that keeps their 

shoulders covered. 
 Pupils should bring in a bottle of water to 

drink in class. This should be separate from 
their lunchbox and have their name on. Bottles 
must contain water, not squash or juice. We 
will send water bottles home every day to be 
washed and refilled.  

General reminders 
● Nursery children should arrive at 
school between 8.50-8.55am. Part-time 
Nursery should be collected at 11.50am 
and full-time Nursery should be 
collected at 3.15pm. 
● Please let us know in the morning if 
someone different will be collecting your 
child from school.  
● Please make sure that all items worn or 
brought in to school have your child’s 
name on.  
● B.E.A.R. books should be returned 
every Wednesday.  

We have healthy snack in class every day.  
Snack must paid at the beginning of each half 

term.  
If your child brings their own snack in to school 
then please remember that this must be fruit, 

vegetables or plain breadsticks only (no salted 
or cheesy crackers please). Please let us know if 

your child has any allergies. 

Thank you for your continuing support. Don’t forget that if you have any  
questions or concerns then please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff. 

Mrs Long - Teacher (Monday - Thursday) 
Mr Earwaker - Nursery Leader 

Miss Morgan, Miss Dumphy-Wise, Mrs Picton and Miss Davies - Support Staff 

Welcome back! We hope you had a lovely break over the Easter holidays and are looking forward 
to the term ahead.  

 
Our topics 

This term we will be doing two topics - one per each half term . 
 

Topic 1—The Big Sports Challenge 
During this topic, we will be exploring Health and Well-being Statement of What Matters 1 
which focuses on the knowledge that developing physical health and well-being has lifelong     
benefits. We will be planning ‘The Big Sports Challenge’ which will be a social action sports    

charity day. We are hoping to invite parents in to share this day with us and details will be sent 
out soon. As part of this topic you will have received a homework asking your child if they play 
any sports outside of school and where do they play them. Please remember to return this to 

school if you have not already. 
Topic 2 — On The Beach 

During this Science and Technology topic, we will be exploring Statement of What Matters 3—
the world around us is full of living things which depend on each other for survival. This project 

will teach children about the plants and animals that live at the seaside.  
 

As always we will be following the children’s interests through out the topic and encouraging 
them to be independent and creative learners.  

Keep an eye on what we are up to on our Twitter page - search @ParcLewis 


